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The Department of Clinical Sciences in the College of Veterinary Medicine at Auburn University is 
seeking to hire an orthopedic surgeon. ACVS or ECVS Diplomates, or individuals that have completed 
a residency desiring a tenure-track or clinical-track position are encouraged to apply.    Residents 
finishing their training programs in 2018 and 2019 are also encouraged to apply.  The full 
advertisement is available at http://aufacultypositions.peopleadmin.com/postings/2799 .  Please 
contact Dr. Phillip Anthony Moore (pam0019@auburn.edu), Search Committee Chair, for more 
information.     

“Auburn University is an Equal Opportunity Employer/Vet/Disability Employer..  It is our policy to provide equal employment 
opportunities for all individuals without regard to race, sex, religion, color, national origin, age, disability, protected veteran 
status, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, or any other classification protected by applicable law.” 
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